
 
 

“Reflection” No. 1 
Inspiring; that is the word I would use to describe our trip.  We were beyond 

blessed to be blessings to the people of Kenya and it was incredible to join the 

Maua Methodist Hospital, the VKBC Orphanage, the four schools we visited and all 

of the incredible people we were able to interact with for just a small part of their 

journeys.  We were able to experience so many things unlike anything back home, 

from vibrant church services, to the amazingly fresh food, the African safari, and 

hospitality that exceeds that of the south.  Most of all though, it is truly the people 

of Kenya that transform your trip with their joyous attitudes, loving hearts, and 

excited smiles. If you are even slightly considering this trip, pray, take the leap of 

faith and trust the Lord.  Bwana Asifiwe! 
 

“Reflection” No. 2 
Illuminating. This is the word that I would use to describe our two weeks spent in 

Kenya.  Illuminating in how it showed me just how much excess we have in 

America.  Illuminating in how it showed me what true joy in the Lord looks like.  

Illuminating in how it showed me what the universal church really means.  

Illuminating in how it revealed the beauty of God’s creation.  And most of all, 

illuminating in how it gave me another glimpse at the complex wonder of the 

Kingdom of God. 


